
 

Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools 

Board of Education 

Special Meeting 

July 8, 2025 

 

A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in 

Room 102 of the High School building on Tuesday, July 8, 2025.  The meeting was called 

to order by President Patricia Burton at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Patricia Burton, David Anderson, Melissa Corrigan, Courtney Holzberger 

 

Absent: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Lori Ambuehl 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Courtney Holzberger to excuse 

Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette and Lori Ambuehl from the meeting.  Roll call vote.  

Motion unanimously carried.   

 

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Melissa Corrigan to accept the 

agenda.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Melissa Corrigan and supported by Courtney Holzberger to accept 

the minutes of the Special Meeting held on June 27, 2025.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

Dr. Tim Hall, MASB, participating via video teleconference, discussed the Superintendent 

position posting.  

 

A motion was made by Courtney Holzberger and supported by David Anderson to approve 

the Superintendent search timeline, as presented by the Michigan Association of School 

Boards, with an anticipated start date of January 5, 2026.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Courtney Holzberger to approve 

the salary range of $101,000 to $120,000 as recommended by the Michigan Association of 

School Boards for the Superintendent search.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Melissa Corrigan and supported by David Anderson to approve the 

selection criteria for the Superintendent search as presented by the Michigan Association 

of School Boards.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Melissa Corrigan to approve the 

Superintendent position posting as discussed.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 



 

 

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Melissa Corrigan to approve the 

Interim Superintendent employment contract with Craig Sundblad as presented.  Roll call 

vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by David Anderson and 

supported by Courtney Holzberger to adjourn the meeting at 12:56 p.m.  Roll call vote.  

Motion unanimously carried. 

 

 

 


